
We are working on a plan to allow small groups of students to return to campus 
to retrieve items from their school and PE lockers. In order to plan appropriately, 
we need your help. Please take a few moments to complete the survey at the link 
that has been sent to you via email.

Please keep in mind that the survey can only be completed while logged into 
your mytusd email account.

Thank you!


